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NOTE: The template at hand represents the experience of mdi Europa. It does not have legal relevance. The simple usage does not automatically imply fulfilment of any regulation. 
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I. GENERAL REQUIREMENTS 

 
No. General Safety and Performance Requirement Ap-

plies? 

(y/n/na) 

Standard or CS Demonstration/ Testing (justification, 

validation and verification) 

Location (precise identity) 

1. Devices shall achieve the performance intended by their 
manufacturer and shall be designed and manufactured in such 
a way that, during normal conditions of use, they are suitable 
for their intended purpose. They shall be safe and effective and 
shall not compromise the clinical condition or the safety of 
patients, or the safety and health of users or, where applicable, 
other persons, provided that any risks which may be associated 
with their use constitute acceptable risks when weighed against 
the benefits to the patient and are compatible with a high level 
of protection of health and safety, taking into account the 
generally acknowledged state of the art. 

    

2. The requirement in this Annex to reduce risks as far as possi-
ble means the reduction of risks as far as possible without 
adversely affecting the benefit-risk ratio. 

    

3. Manufacturers shall establish, implement, document and main-
tain a risk management system. Risk management shall be 
understood as a continuous iterative process throughout the 
entire lifecycle of a device, requiring regular systematic updat-
ing. In carrying out risk management manufacturers shall:  
 
(a) establish and document a risk management plan for each 
device;  
 
(b) identify and analyse the known and foreseeable hazards 
associated with each device;  
 
(c) estimate and evaluate the risks associated with, and occur-
ring during, the intended use and during reasonably foreseea-
ble misuse;  
 
 

    




